
Tamkang Times No.911

Dr. Loo Soon is Appointed New President of TKU World Alumni

Association  
 

On November 9th the TKU World Alumni Association held their 9th annual

meeting for first time members in the Ching-sheng International Conference

Hall. In attendance was President Flora Chia-I Chang, Vice President of

Academic Affairs, Gwo-hsing Yu, Vice President of International Affairs,

Wan-chin Tai, Honorary President of TKU Alumni Association, Ching Nan

Chen,  President  of  the  TKU  World  Alumni  Association,  Dr.  Loo  Soon,

President of the University Alumni Association Headquarters Ding-chuan

Chen, Administrative Vice Director, Chao-shen Chen, President of the

Tamkang University Worldwide Federation of Alumni Association, Rui-Long

Sun, President of Tamkang University Alumni Association, Song Cheng and

hundreds of other esteemed guest.

 

President  Chang  stated,  “Today  President  of  the  TKU  World  Alumni

Association, Ching Nan Chen, will officially hand over his position and

powers to Dr. Loo Soon. Both members have played crucial roles in the

development  of  our  alumni  associations.”  Following  her  statement,

President  Chang  presented  Ching  Nan  Chen  with  a  certificate  of

appreciation, honoring his many years of personal contributions to the

university. From this moment forward, the responsibilities of the TKU

World Alumni Association have been officially handed to Dr. Loo Soon.

 

Ching Nan Chen not only expressed his gratitude and honor of having the

opportunity to be a part of such a magnificent organization, he also

stated,” I’m happy to see so many alumni gathered together today and it

is my desire to continue helping my alumni brothers and sisters with

anything they may need in the future.” The ceremony ended with Dr. Loo

Soon promising to do his best as the new President of the TKU World Alumni

Association.
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President Flora Chia-I (Center) transfers TKU World Alumni Association’s responsibilities from Ching

Nan Chen (First on left) to Dr. Loo Soon (First on the Right) (Photo Taken By Jiunn-Yaw Lin)



 


